From: Roman Ostrovsky

Sent: Friday, November 19, 2021 4:02 PM

To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca>

Subject: YORK REGIONAL COUNCIL MEETING ON NOVEMBER 25, 2021 ITEM F.2

Dear Mr. Chris Raynor,

My family and | oppose very strongly the updated draft regional official plan reflecting October 212,
2021 Council Growth Management direction.

We firmly believe that there is absolutely no need for it.

We also believe that plan will benefit a few people and not 99.99% of the York Region population.

We hope that common sense will prevail and that the majority of York Regional Council votes against it.
Best regards.

Roman.
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